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18 January 2021 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 

The Under One Sky Friendship Centre in partnership with Dalhousie Medicine New Brunswick 
(DMNB) is pleased to offer the Doctor for a Day at DMNB: Virtual March Break Workshops 
from 1-5 March 2021.  

This five-part series of online workshops will provide the opportunity for 10 interested students 
to explore the study of medicine through guest presentations, educational activities, and 
discussions with medical students and health professionals. Attendance and participation in all 
five workshops will culminate in a certificate for participants (and a prize draw)!  

The schedule for the workshops is as follows:  

Monday, March 1  
(12:00-12:45 PM) 

Med School 101 | This day will present participants with the 
supports available to them if they are thinking about a future in 
medicine, featuring a presentation from Dalhousie’s Faculty of 
Medicine Admissions and a chat with two DMNB students. 

Tuesday, March 2  
(12:00-12:45 PM) 

Mock Multiple Mini Interviews (MMI) | This day will guide 
participants through a mock round of Multiple Mini Interviews 
(MMI), which is one of the key components of a successful 
application to Dalhousie’s Faculty of Medicine. 

Wednesday, March 3  
(12:00-12:45 PM) 

Exploring Traditional Medicine | This day will introduce 
participants to the University of New Brunswick’s Elder-in-
Residence, Ramona Nicholas, who will lead them through a 
workshop on traditional medicine practices. 

Thursday, March 4  
(12:00-12:45 PM) 

At-Home Skills Session | This day will have DMNB students 
leading participants in an at-home skills session, which will be 
accompanied by a medical school style lecture and group activity. 

Friday, March 5  
(12:00-12:45 PM) 

Virtual Sharing Circle | This day will invite Indigenous health 
professionals to join the group and share their experiences. 
Participants are encouraged to get curious ask questions. 
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These workshops will take place virtually on Microsoft Teams and Allie Fournier 
(allie.fournier@dal.ca) will follow up with more information, including instructions on how to 
join, the week before via email.  

Spaces for this event are limited and will be selected on a first-come, first-served basis. Please 
fill out the attached Permission Form and submit it to Alyse Duffney (alyse@uosfc.ca) before 
Friday, February 5, 2021 to reserve a spot for your child.  

Sincerely,  

Alyse Duffney 
 
Communications Coordinator 
Under One Sky Friendship Centre 
 

 

 
Dr. Jennifer Hall, MD, MSc, CCFP, FCFP 

Associate Dean 
Dalhousie Medicine New Brunswick 
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